
 

 

College Merger Update & Open Evenings 

Hello Everyone! 
 
I hope you are settling into the new school year well. It has been fantastic for 
me to start attending events and assemblies and I look forward to more in the 
upcoming weeks!  
  

Chichester College Group Merger 

As you may be aware, over the summer we completed our merger with Greater 
Brighton Metropolitan College (GB MET). It means Chichester College Group is 
now comprised of seven colleges, including Worthing College. 
 
Helena Thomas has taken up the role as principal of Worthing College, 
replacing Paul Riley who has moved across to Brighton MET and continues as 
principal for Haywards Heath College. 
 
And I will be your main point of contact as school liaison officer for Worthing 
College. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries. 
 
Our chief executive, Andrew Green, has also been in touch with headteachers 
across the region with more information. You can also read more about the 
merger here: Colleges merge to form largest college group in the South East 
(chigroup.ac.uk) 

 

 
 
 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fworthing.us18.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d4a04cb8a993de0126d1db9d12%26id%3d3e993de61a%26e%3d88915e3ca3&c=E,1,SryaLcMT6IrKFcYBnEahjwhkkyESUNXZqqoUnMbJSUUMOCPALIAZb0ZpKZBU8Mhmpn38HA4cFxFdEiO2_9WwWFk4MG3r6jllLN5yumqECFa4ayJM_ko,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fworthing.us18.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d4a04cb8a993de0126d1db9d12%26id%3d3e993de61a%26e%3d88915e3ca3&c=E,1,SryaLcMT6IrKFcYBnEahjwhkkyESUNXZqqoUnMbJSUUMOCPALIAZb0ZpKZBU8Mhmpn38HA4cFxFdEiO2_9WwWFk4MG3r6jllLN5yumqECFa4ayJM_ko,&typo=1


 

Open Events Booking 

 

Our November open events are now available for bookings! Students will have 

the chance to look around our campus, talk to teachers and get a feel for what 

life is like here at Worthing College.  

 

  
 

Book Tuesday 1 November  

 

Book Wednesday 2 November  
 

 

Look forward to speaking to you all soon! 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Jess 

Jess Saunders, School Liaison Officer, Worthing and Haywards Heath Colleges 

saundersj@chichester.ac.uk  

Tel: 01903 275755   Extension 507   
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